
	
  

	
  

To, 

Mr. Fadi Chehade, CEO and President 

Sub: Internal Website 

In furtherance of ICANN’s DIDP process, we would like to request information on ICANN’s internal 

website, accessible to the employees and staff of ICANN. 

In this respect, we would like to request you for a document containing the contents of the internal 

website. We believe it is in the interest of openness and transparency that ICANN ought to make its 

internal website available for scrutiny. 

We hope that our request will be processed within the stipulated time period of 30 days. Do let us know 

if you require any clarifications on our queries. 

Thank you very much. 

Warm regards, 

Padmini Baruah 

Programme Associate - Internet Governance 

Centre for Internet and Society 

 

  


